
 

President’s Reports 
 

It has been my privilege to serve the Mission Division of 

Family Practice as lead physician for the year 2012-2013. 

We have had an eventful year, with some successful 

projects which have supported our member physicians in 

their continuing provision of full service medical cover in 

our community. 

One of the new programs is the Doctor of the Day 

program. This has permanent funding through the GPSC 

and MSP and has attracted physicians back to providing 

sustainable in-hospital care services to our patients. The 

balanced funding model was developed by the members 

of the Division and is quite unique to Mission. 

MDOFP successfully applied to the Ministry scheme for a 

funded primary care Nurse Practitioner. The NP will 

report to FHA, but is charged with working closely with 

the Division and will aiding in discharge planning and 

care for unattached and vulnerable patients from both 

inpatient and ER. 

MDOFP continues to support CME activities in Mission to 

improve local access to ongoing professional 

development for our members. 

Looking forward, we are working towards the attachment 

of patients to community physicians, through the GP4Me 

program which is being offered on a provincial-wide 

basis. To date, Mission has completed its letter of intent 

to participate in the program and to formalizing more 

concrete plans to bring the benefits of the program to 

Mission. 
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Mission Statement 
Promoting sustainable Primary 

Health Care through programs 

which address the healthcare 

issues of our community and 

Physicians. 

 



 

MDOFP has also registered its interest in working with a new GPSC/MOH review of the 

physicians’ participation in patient care at the residential care homes – in the same 

way that we worked on the GPSC/MOH review of in-patient care at MMH. Some of our 

members have continued to provide care for their patients who had been transferred 

to Ebenezer Home in Abbotsford during the development of the new care facility being 

built behind the hospital and their experience will guide the creation of a properly 

compensated care model, to be available when the 

new Mission residential care facility is opened in 2014. 

I am personally very proud of the work that the 

MDOFP has accomplished over the year and would like 

to extend my appreciation to the work and efforts of 

all our Board members: Carol, Peter, Jeff, Sohan and 

Gerry, and also to Jonathan, our Executive Director.

Gwen Siemens 

  

 

Statement of Revenue and Expenditures 
Year ended March 31, 2013 

 2013 2012 

REVENUE $ $ 

General Practice Services Committee 144,439 105,510 
Ministry of Health for Doctor Of the Day 21,750 20,850 

Interest 1,514 1,199 

  

167,703 

 

127,599 

   
EXPENDITURES $ $ 

Administrative Fees 59,000 49,167 
Meetings and Conferences 40,848 36,759 

Doctor of the Day 46,157 21,274 
Programs 20,184 19,160 

  
166,189 

 
126,360 

 
EXCESS OF REVENUE OVER EXPENDITURES 

 
1,514 

 
1,199 

Full details of the accounts of the Division, together with the Independent Auditor’s report may 

be obtained from the office. 


